
 

 

Content: 

On January 30, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask 

Petrovietnam General Services Corporation to comply with the regulations on the information 

disclosure because the Company announced slowly information related to the prosecution of a 

criminal case of bribery that occurred at Petrovietnam General Services Corporation and related 

units. 

 

Code PET 
Company name Petrovietnam General Services Corporation 
Date 01/31/2024 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure  


